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hhrch 16, 1979

h!r. James C. hhlaro
Division of Waste hhnagement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

This is in response to your federal register notice 7590-01-M
concerning public meeting on radioactive waste repositorics. We wish
+n be added to the distribution list for such announcements o' meetings.

Thank you,,

) Wj! )fh/

Doyle Mills
Section Supervisor III
Radiation Control Branch
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